Town of La Follette
Monthly Board Meeting
Monday, January 11, 2021
Darwyn Brown called the meeting to order at 7:07 pm directly following the Caucus.
Verification of Posting

The clerk’s minutes were read and approved on a motion by Mike Tarnowski and seconded by Scott
Lauder.

The treasurer’s report was read and approved on a motion by Mike and seconded by Scott with a cash
on hand of $153,320.16 before the bills are paid.

Scott did a corporate update for website. He did not purchase a metal detector yet.
There was much discussion about a campground across from Anchor Inn Road.

Mike said that there are deer remains being dumped in ditch between Anchor Inn Road and Warner
Lake Road.

Doug has heard nothing about the new tractor. He has been sanding the roads were needed.

Bills were paid and correspondence looked at.
Meeting was adjourned at 8:00pm on a motion by Scott seconded by Mike

Next Meeting Monday, February 8,2021 at 7:30pm.

Linda Terrian

Clerk



